
This week

Making the move to Bromcom

consent trips and visits
booking Parent Consultation meetings
making payments
newsletters
attendance 

We are pleased to inform you that we are now ready for parents to login to the Bromcom
website and app MCAS (MyChildAtSchool). This will provide you with a streamlined and
simplified communication system, and we will be using it to manage many aspects of
school communication over the coming weeks and months including: 

You will  need your unique credentials below, which were sent on a separate email on
Thursday. you will need these to login, along with our school ID which is 13290
On your first login, please select REDEEM INVITATION CODE which can be found
on the bottom of the screen (see image).

Please go to https://www.mychildatschool.com/MCAS/MCSParentLogin

You can also download the MCAS - MyChildAtSchool parent app from both the Google
Play and Apple Store. 
We attached a user guide in the email yesterday that outlines some of the features. We aim
to be rolling these features out over the next few months. You will be able to use the app
to book parents evening slots from 12pm on Tuesday 24th and this will be the
method we are using for this. 

If you did not receive the email on Thursday (and have checked your spam folder!), please
contact the school office via office@jys.org.uk

JYS News
Newsletter: 14 ~ 20th January 2023    Aspire ~ Respect ~ Enjoy

Tuesday 24th January - 12pm Parents Evening Booking goes "live" via the Bromcom app.

Friday 3rd February - 15:15 - 15:30 Pre-loved Uniform Sale

Wednesday 8th and Thursday 9th February - Parent Consultation Evenings

Monday 13th February - Friday 17th February - Half term break

Monday 20th February - INSET DAY (School closed to all pupils)

Wednesday 22nd February - Y3 trip to Butser Farm

Friday 24th February - TTRockstars Day (dress as Rockstars! Details to follow)

Friday 24th March - (Please note date change!) Quiz Night for Parents (details to follow)

Important Dates Coming Up House Points
Children earn house points
for different things
throughout the week, and
here are the weekly results:

As ever, it has been a busy week. Year 4 have been discussing the dangers of
working with electricity and then creating posters so that these can be shared with
a wider audience. Year 2 have continued their work in maths with a focus on money
- how many different ways are there to make 50p with the coins we have in
circulation? The answer may surprise you!
We sent a netball squad to take part in an inter-school "stinger netball"
competition on Wednesday at Bishop Luffa. Our team worked really well together,
supported each other and grew in confidence and ended the competition in
second place, securing a spot in the next round against the top teams from the
Bognor area!
And to the left is our favourite post from the school's Instagram feed this week. As
ever, our thanks to Mr Wilkins for capturing these images for us as he is busy
working. Please do check them out @jessieyounghusband 

https://www.mychildatschool.com/MCAS/MCSParentLogin

